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BOIL WATER NOTICE 

TO 

        THE RESIDENTS OF TOWN OF SUMMERTON 

          

September 27, 2021 

 

 

 

The Town of Summerton advises the residents located at Clarendon Court Apartments Building 1-3, that they 

no longer need to boil their water prior to drinking or cooking. Following an intense flushing of the distribution 

system, bacteriological samples were collected by Water Systems, Inc. from the drinking water system serving 

the Clarendon Court Apartments. The results of this sampling indicated that the system is now safe to use for 

drinking and cooking purposes.  If you should have any questions concerning this repeal of the Boil Notice, you 

may call the Town of Summerton. 

 

 

______________________________ 

Owner/System Representative Name  
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